
Hello, 
I'm a PPS parent of a Kindergartner with an IEP in place and I ask you to re-open schools to in-person 
learning. While the initial closure was a reasonable and necessary decision the continued closure is not. 
The virus is within our community and it will stay for the foreseeable future. But it is not our kids 
responsibility, who statistically are not at risk for harm or death, to protect the adults of our community 
any longer. Stop putting that burden on the kids of our community. We adults need to do better and 
come up with solutions that protect our children and their wellbeing; not the other way around. 
Kind regards, 
Maria Ethridge 
 


